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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/212 
 
Subject: Assisted Conception Policy 

I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

I was hoping to seek out some data around roughly how many 
women in same-sex partnerships had received funding for intra-
uterine insemination under your assisted conception policy and 
the costs attributable to this. 

The answer is zero as patients need to self-fund this element of 
treatment in order to demonstrate fertility difficulties. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 24 February 2023 and has been approved for release by Rosi 
Shepherd, Chief Nursing Officer for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


